
SCHOLARSHIP
OPPORTUNITY!

The Commissioners of
Trust Funds are now

accepting applications for
the Perley-Parkhurst-Cole

Trust Scholaship Fund.

www.boxfordma.gov/PPC-Scholarship

For guidelines and
application information,
please visit our website:

https://www.town.boxford.ma.us/PPC-Scholarship

